
TECHNOLOGY UPDATE:
Customer Communications
Personal Banking



This October, Middlesex Savings Bank will perform a technology update. 

The update will begin on Friday, October 11 and finish on Monday, October 14.  
During this time: 

•	online and mobile banking will be unavailable 

•	all branch locations will be closed 

•	ATMs and debit cards will work but will have restrictions

Please carefully review the information and FAQ’s on our website at  
www.middlesexbank.com/update.

If you have any questions, we are here to help. Please give us a call at 1-877-463-6287, 
or find your closest branch at www.middlesexbank.com/locations. 

Thank you for your relationship and trust in Middlesex.

 

IMPORTANT NOTICE 
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